VISHAL BHARTI PUBLIC SCHOOL
A-1 BLOCK PASCHIM VIHAR

Ref. No. VBPS/JR.PC.20/18-19 CLASSES : PS -1 Date : August 28, 2018

“Education is a life long journey whose destination expands as you travel”.
Dear Parent

Greetings !

Visiting places generates a lot of interest among children and is also a source of great learning.

A trip to Railway Museum, has been organized for the students of Classes PS-I) on Saturday,
September 15, 2018.

It will be an experience that will be unique and interesting for the children.
Your attention is invited to the points given below :

1. Reporting time to the school is at 8:30 am.

2. Students must wear proper school uniform and I-Cards and bring their labeled water bottle.

r‘ 3. Refreshments will be served by school. Amount to be paid is Rs. 280/-.

4. Kindly fill in the consent form and send it along with the above amount in a sealed labeled
envelope latest by September 7,2018 (Friday)
5. Students will be dispersed by 1.30pm.

The students will be supervised by the teachers. We trust that students will have a joyful and
enriching experience. Parents are requested to pick and drop their wards as per the allotted
time (given above).
Warm Regards
Dr. Amita Saxena
Principal
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CONSENT SLIP

I Parent of Class / Sec. am willing / not willing (tick your

option) to send my ward to Railway Museum. I am sending Rs. 280 /- for the same.

Parent's / Guardian’'s Name Parent’s / Guardian’s Signature



